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First Day at BBMS - was it great?!?

Bonnie Branch Middle School <do-not-reply@hcpss.org>
Tue 9/3/2019 3:44 PM
To: Claire Striebich <Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org>

First Day of School?!?

September 3

Dear BBMS Families,

We hope that your sons and daughters all got off to a great start today! It was
exciting to see so many smiling faces return to school today, find their classes,
and begin their routines for this year. We were proud of how our 6th graders
began too! They were attentive, persevered with their lockers and navigated the
halls well between each class. If you have any questions about the day or
routines, please contact our office at 410-313-2580. We are happy to answer
your questions and help your students get off to a great start this year.

Introducing our School Resource Officer (SRO), Matt Shiplett:

Officer Shiplett will be a part-time SRO at BBMS this year as a part of HCPSS's
efforts to maintain a safe and secure environment for all students. He will be at
BBMS on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and every other Friday. We know Officer
Shiplett will be a great resource for our students - he made many connections
with kids today during lunch and look forward to seeing this build throughout the
year.
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Back To School Night - Thursday, September 12: see below for details. We
hope to see every parent here!

Bonnie Branch Middle School

September 12, 2019
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BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

Bonnie Branch Middle School will host Back to School Night next Thursday,
September 12, 2019. The evening is for parents only. While we love our students,
this is an evening for parents to hear from their child’s teacher about BBMS
curriculum standards, learning expectations, and how to help your child build the
strong foundation needed for high school.

Throughout the evening our gth grade WEB leaders will help you find your way
through the building.

Here is an overview of the evening:

5:30 - 6:00
o World Languages — TBD.This presentation is mainly for 6! grade
parents who want to learn what options exist for World Languages

in middle school.7th and 8t" grade parents are welcome to attend if
you child is not already enrolled in a World Language course.

6:00—7:00
o by our main office if you need help with HCPSS Connect & Family File
(aka emergency card information)

6:00 — 6:30
o Gifted and Talented overview for 6t grade parents and any parents new
to HCPSS and Bonnie Branch Middle School.(Cafeteria)

6:35 — 6:45
o Meeting in the Cafeteria to approve the annual budget.

6:49 — 6:59
o parents in SHARK TUTORIAL. Greetings and announcements.
o PTA Message
o HoCo Anti-Drug Video — please have your TV on — thank you!
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e 7:02-8:30

o : you need to know your SHARK TUTORIAL teacher and room
number.

o will follow their student’s schedule and visit each class.

o will be available in your Shark Tutorial class for parents who need a
copy.

o : parents can access schedules in Canvas. Bring your phone; that way
you have a copy of the schedule at all times.

*Lastly, please don’t forget to bid on the incredible auction items at our SILENT
AUCTION! Proceeds from the auction directly support the Positive Behavior
Interventions Supports (PBIS) program at Bonnie Branch Middle School.

Bonnie Branch Middle School |
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